Our Lady of Peace

March 26, 2023

Announcements

During Lent, the Thursday mass at OLP will be celebrated at 9:00 am followed by
Stations of the Cross. Everyone is invited to attend.

On Wednesday, April 5" Confirmation and RCIA students will meet in St. Philip Benizi

Church for confessions. RCIA Candidates should arrive at 5:00 pm and Confirmation
Class Students arrive by 5:30 pm —7:00 pm.

Confirmation will take place on Sunday, April 16" at 1:30 pm at St. Philip Benizi. A
bilingual mass will be celebrated by Bishop Jacques Fabres-Jeune.

The Hispanic community will be hosting a celebration for our Confirmation
candidates on April 22nd in the SPB Hall. Time and more information to follow.

On Friday, March 31%, SPB Knights of Columbus will have a Fish Fry after Mass and
Stations of the Cross. Tickets are $5.00 per person or $20.00 per family.

The bulletin for this week can be found online. We were unable to print this week.

Please check the bulletin or our website for more information.



